
Pre-Opening Newsletter 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to The Elephant Room #3’s Pre-Opening information 
Newsletter!  
 
We are currently experiencing un-expected delays with the opening of 
our 3rd location. Please continue to check the website for updates.  
 
The Elephant Room 3 will be providing infant, toddler & preschooler 
care.  
 

Thank you for your support of The Elephant Room #3, and we look 

forward to caring for your child(ren) in the near future! 


